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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

 

October 1 through 5 - Bike and Walk to Work Week 

October 1 - Cross Country (3:45 p.m. at Lambrick Park) 

October 3 - Parent Teacher Interviews - Students dismissed at 11:54 a.m. 

October 4 - Parent Teacher Interviews - Students dismissed at 11:54 a.m. 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Blog 

This week has been extremely busy.  Students acknowledged Orange Shirt Day on Thursday and 

participated in the Terry Fox Run on Friday.  This morning was our monthly assembly 

acknowledging student involvement in clubs and activities in and around the school.  Next week 

is Bike, Walk, Wheel to school week.  We are hoping a large number of our families will be 

involved with this activity that promotes healthy living and helping the environment.  To stay up-

to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-

events/principal-blog/  

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

If you have not yet signed up for your Parent Teacher Interview, please see the information here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/school-spotlight/parent-teacher-interviews-booking-site-is-now-

live/  

 

Library Update 

The library is in need to parent volunteers for our library.  Flexible days and times, come 

whenever you can.  The bulk of the job is shelving, with the occasional side project thrown in. No 

experience is necessary, we will train.  Contact Mrs. Aerts (naerts@sd61.bc.ca) to express your 

interest. 

 

Swim Club 

Registration is now open!  Click the link to our webpage for more information and to register:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/programs-clubs/swim-club/.  Cloverdale Cheetah swim caps are 

available from the office or from Mrs. Bird for $5.00 

 

Crossing Guard 

As of October 1st there will no longer be a crossing guard at the intersection of Quadra and 

Cloverdale.  Please remind your children about road safety and crossing safely at an intersection.  

We will notify parents once a new crossing guard has been hired. 
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DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/

